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3 messages

Cindy Hardenburger <cinh@comcast.net> Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 9:51 AM
To: rob zuber@state co.us

| am wrnting regarding the mining proposal at Weld CR 396 and 54th 5t Rd. If this area is developed as planned it will
disrupt the entire neighborhood. The noise and dust factors are just a few of the problems that will occur. Just as
important 1s the amount of wildlife in that area. Nesting bald eagles will be greatly affected if this happens. There are
many deer, fox and coyotes in that area.
Please reconsider mining in this area. | understand the monetary aspect but please consider the impact this will have on
people and wildlife. Thank you,

Cindy Hardenburger
Sent from my iPhone



